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Points discussed and conclusion arrived: 

1. Members agreed that a critical success factor for the new subject Integrated 
Science and Technology lied in its acceptance by end users such as parents, 
students, employers, and universities and that development of the new subject 
should be well publicized. 

2. Members discussed the feedback on the curriculum reform related to Technology 
Education.  

3. Members discussed the proposed content of the Technology Education 
Curriculum Guide and Subject Guides. 

4. The need to set up an ad hoc committee on Assessment for Learning in the near 
future was discussed.  It was agreed that the Secretary would invite members to 
join the proposed Ad Hoc Committee in due course. 

5. Members were briefed on the upcoming Research and Development projects and 
the teacher development courses to support the curriculum reforms in 
Technology Education.  

6. The Vice-chairman appealed to the members to consider joining the projects 
when they receive the circular in May.  He also informed members of the 
launching of an exemplar mini-bank on the internet. 

 

 
***** 


